January 2017 Letter 
From Our Clann Chief
Dear Members of Clann of the Wolf,

Many members were unable to attend the delicious Clann dinner that the Florida Sept sponsored at Alafia River Rendezvous on January 17, 2017. At that event, I made a promise to the Clann after I received my third feather as Clann chief.  I repeat that promise to you now.

I am fully aware that being the head of an organization makes one the prime servant of said organization, the essence of servant-leadership. As such, I declare this to you:

I promise to make every effort to be an honorable, just, fair, and worthy Chief who serves her Clann; to further the goals of the Clann; to encourage a strong interest in the Scottish reenactments and all things Scottish; to be accessible to each member; to address member’s legitimate concerns within the Clann in a timely manner; to make my best effort to help resolve Clann problems; to consult other individuals as needed to make wise Clann decisions; to keep confidential within the Clann that which should be kept confidential; and to conduct Clann business in a fair, balanced, and accountable approach.

I humbly ask for your help and forbearance when I misstep, as inevitably I will.  My desire is to continue the camaraderie that this company enjoys as Scottish reenactors and to perpetuate the history and knowledge that the Clann acquire as students of the ancient Scots.

Thank you so much for trusting in me to do my best as your Clann Chief.
Sincerely,

Patti Strickland

Chief, Clann of the Wolf
